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Memorandum  
 
To:  State Personnel Board 

From:  Denise Forlizzi, State Personnel Board Administrator  
 
Date:  June 14, 2021 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Proposed Changes to Rules 1.7.1, 1.7.4, and 1.7.7 NMAC 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

Please be advised that the State Personnel Office received no written comments on the 
proposed changes to Board Rules 1.7.1, 1.7.4, and 1.7.7 NMAC during the 30-day notice and 
comment period from April 20, 2021 to May 30, 2021.   
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